
 

 

 

$1,000 Scholarship Available in 2024 

Students in their graduating year in a high school in Northern Ontario are eligible for the 

$1,000 James S. Miller Memorial Scholarship. 

Jim Miller passed away in August 2007 while hiking the high country along Lake 

Superior’s north shore. Like the white pine swaying in the winds that sweep that land, Jim 

stands tall, leaving a lasting impression on hearts and minds of the many who knew him. 

The James S. Miller Memorial Scholarship is awarded annually to a student who 

intends to pursue post-secondary education in natural resources or a related field (e.g., 

fish and wildlife, forestry, etc.) – a pursuit that Jim saw as so critical to present and future 

generations. 

Recipients will be from Northern Ontario – the part of this world that held such a special 

place in Jim’s heart, and where he spent his career making a difference. Demonstrated 

desire and commitment, not academic marks, will be decisive factors in selecting 

recipients – a reflection of Jim’s ability to sense the potential in others.  

The scholarship is administered by Forests Ontario, an organization dedicated to raising 

awareness and understanding of Ontario’s forests. The association delivers Ontario 

Envirothon, a hands-on environmental education program for high school students that 

promotes stewardship of natural resources. In 2009, the Ontario Professional Foresters 

Association partnered with Forests Ontario to sponsor the award. 

The deadline for submission of applications is May 15, 2024. 

Completed applications to be submitted to: tom.croswell@ontario.ca 

Forests Ontario is a registered non-profit charity in Ontario. (Charitable Registration 

Number 89857 2862 RR 0001) 
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